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Welcome to our first newsletter of our new 
school year.   In these fortnightly newsletters 
you will see what we have been up to, 
achievements from our pupils and reminders 
about up-and-coming events. 
 
Grimsthorpe Outdoor Classroom 
 
This week Morpurgo Class were lucky enough 
to spend the day at Grimsthorpe 
Castle.  Throughout the day they were able to 
meet a variety of people including a stone 
mason, a horse handler a game keeper and 
learn about forestry.  They got an insight in how 
the estate is ran and as well as learning what 
they can do to help support our local natural 
environments.  They made some amazing bird 
feeders that have been hung around school to 
attract some feathered friends! 
 
School Clubs 
 
Our clubs are now in full swing ranging from 
yoga to darts!  There are still some places on 
the clubs below, if your child would like to join 
please contact the office. 
 
Monday – Lunchtime – Yoga – R, Yr1 &2 
Monday – Lunchtime – Darts – Years 5&6 
Wednesday – Afterschool – Cross Country 
Yr3,4,5&6 
Thursday – Afterschool – Netball Yr 4,5&6 
Thursday – Afterschool – Football Yr 5&6 
 
 
Dojo Points 
 
We have launched our new reward system this 
year.  Each child will have their own ‘Dojo’ 
account, any member of staff can award the 
Dojo points on this, points can be awarded for 
things such as showing our school values, 
showing team work or being on task.  As we 
move forward we will be looking to give parents 
access to their child’s account so you can see 
the Dojo points your child is earning.   
 
Well done to Alfie B (KS2) and Oli B (KS1) who 
have earnt the most Dojo points over the last 2 
weeks. 

Pupil Leadership Team 
 
Over the last week our children have been 
giving speeches on why they think they would 
make a good House Captain and School 
Council member.  This was a daunting task for 
some of our children but they did an amazing 
job!  These children will now make up our Pupil 
Leadership Team who will continue to help us 
make our school a great place to be each day.  
 
Outdoor Education 
 
Please remember on the days below your child 
should bring in a spare pair of shoes to wear in 
our Outdoor Area.  Over Summer we had new 
floors throughout school making the building an 
even nicer place to be each day – we want to 
keep them looking great! 
 
Blackman – Monday 
Morpurgo - Monday 
Jeffers – Wednesday 
Dahl – Thursday  
 
Attendance  
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School Uniform 
 
Just a reminder to please ensure children’s 
uniform has been clearly marked with your 
child’s name so items can be returned to them 
easily. 
 
 
Allergies   
 
Please remember, we are a nut and kiwi free 
school.  Any snacks or items in 
lunchboxes should not contain any nuts (this 
includes nut-based chocolate spreads or cereal 
bars) or any products containing sesame 
seeds.   

 
 
 
 
 
 


